
WERRIBEE DISTRICTS FOOTBALL CLUB

NEWSLETTER
JULY 2025

Halfway through the season and our netball girls have given us plenty to be
proud of. There’s been so much to take away already and just as much to
look forward to in the second half of the season.
Each week our four teams step out and represent Werribee with
determination, teamwork and pride. No matter the result, they hold their
heads high, play with heart and give it their all from start to finish.
It’s smiles all round, plenty of fun and the girls have been outstanding. They're
building something special and showing what Districts is all about!

DISTRICTS NETBALL DELIVER

Make sure you l ike us on Facebook and fol low us
Instagram to keep up to date with the latest news or

check out the website

PLAYER OF THE
MATCH

Congratulations to
Peyton from our U14

Girls Interleague side,
named Player of the
Match! A standout

performance in tough,
muddy conditions but
she made the most of

it and had a ball. A
proud moment for

Werribee

A major highlight from the weekend, our U14.3 team celebrated their very first
win!
Such a monumental moment that shows how turning up each week and
putting in the hard work truly pays off.
Huge congratulations to all the players, coaches, and supporters!
Head to our TikTok to see how the boys celebrated!

HARD WORK PAYS OFF IN FIRST EVER WIN!



MILESTONE GAMESUPCOMING EVENTS

MID SEASON TICKETS

LADIES DAY TICKETS

https://www.trybooking.com/DCRBJ
https://www.trybooking.com/DCRBI


WERRIBEE DISTRICTS FOOTBALL CLUB

NEWSLETTER
JUNE 2025

UNBEATEN STREAKS LIGHT UP MID-SEASON

Make sure you l ike us on Facebook and fol low us
Instagram to keep up to date with the latest news or

check out the website

BULLYING EDUCATION
MATTERS IN JUNIOR FOOTY

Our Under 12B team
recently hosted a
night focused on
bullying discussing
when and how it can
occur in junior
football and how we
can work together to
create a more
supportive and
respectful
environment both on
and off the field for
young players.

Halfway through the season and both our Reserves and Seniors are putting
on a show week in, week out! With both teams unbeaten so far, all their hard
work is paying off and we couldn’t be prouder. We’re excited to see what the
second half of the season brings. Check out some of the action from their
stellar season so far!



MILESTONE GAMESSENIOR DEBUTANTS
A huge congratulations to Brodie
Montgomery, who became the club’s third
Senior debutant for the year against
Newport.

Congratulations to Joey De Petro, who will
make his senior debut tomorrow as our 23rd
man in Round 9!



THANK YOU TO
OUR SPONSORS


